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Covid-19 has drastically 
changed the way we will all 

live and operate in the 
immediate future.  As such, 
the 2020-25 Strategic Plan 
has been put on hold for 1 

year.

CNZ is committed to going
back to basics and 

connecting with our 
members and identifying 

how croquet can be 
promoted in our 'new 

normal'.

2020/21 Strategic Pillars

Sustainability FuturePartnerships Support

1. Appropriate 
budgeting.

2. Diversity in 
revenue streams.

3. Explore 
savings on 
expenditures. 

2020/21 Strategic Priorities

1. Advocate for 
croquet.

2.  Become a 
prominent 
partner of SNZ.

3. Strong 
relationships 
with 
Associations. 

1. Timely,
informative, 
information on 
Covid-19 
developments.

2. Club Tool-kit.

3. Provide a 
source of advice.

1.  High
Performance 
Plan.

2. Review 
operations.

3. Modernise 
CNZ.


